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           6/23/2023 
 
 
 
The Department is aware of the FDA’s decision to allow temporary importation of non-FDA 
approved CISplatin manufactured by Qilu Pharmaceutical Co. due to the extreme shortage.  
 
During this temporary period the identified product will be distributed by Apotex Corp.  
 
A Dear Healthcare Professional letter identifying the CISplatin products, along with additional 
information, can be found at: https://www.fda.gov/media/169001/download 
 
The Department has determined that this shortage constitutes a medical emergency and in 
accordance with the actions by the FDA, non-FDA approved CISplatin can be distributed into 
and within Illinois. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Steven Smith R.Ph. 
Director, Drug Compliance 
Division of Professional Regulation 
Illinois Department of Financial & Professional Regulation 
320 W. Washington Street, 2nd Floor 
Springfield, IL 62786  
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